
500 Consumers Road Bonnie Jean Adams 
North York, Ontario M2J IP8 Regulatory Coordinator 
PO Box 650 Telephone: (416) 495-5499 
Scarborough ON MIK 5E3 Fax: (416) 495-6072 

Email: EGDRegulatoryProceedings@enbridge.com 

October 29,2010 

VIA RESS, E-mail and Courier 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700 
Toronto, Ontario, 
M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

Re:	 Ontario Energy Board File No. EB-2010-0245 
Notice of Proposal to Revoke and Re-issue the Electricity Retailer and Gas 
Marketer Codes (the "Codes") and to Amend the Gas Distribution Access 
Rule (the "GDAR"). 
Comments of Enbridge Gas Distribution 

On August 12, 2010, the Ontario Energy Board (the "Board") issued a Notice of 
Proposal to replace the Electricity Retailer Code of Conduct and the Code of Conduct 
for Gas Marketers, and to amend the Gas Distribution Access Rule to implement the 
consumer protection (retailer/marketer) provisions of the Energy Consumer Protection 
Act, 2010 (the "Notice"). 

As requested, on September 3, 2010, Enbridge filed comments on the Notice issued by 
the Board. 

On October 15, 2010, the Board issued a Revised Notice and requested that interested 
parties file comments by October 29, 2010. Enbridge has no further comments on the 
Board's revised Notice. 

This letter has been filed through the Board's Regulatory Electronic Submission System 
(RESS). 

Please contact me if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

~o.~
 
Bonnie Jean Adams 
Regulatory Coordinator 


